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BAHAMAS.
August 15, 1933.

Lt.-General Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

The writer, a few weeks ago, had occasion to write you regarding plans to 
closely unite educational forces between Canada and 
the Bahamas.

more
Under separate cover he is replying 

to your letter in that regard.
This letter is, if you will 

permit, a personal one, from an old officer of the 
Corps to say that your reply was the most considerate 
and understanding he received and that it has given 
him a thrill of pleasure. It was in line with what 
for years we had learned to appreciate in a far different 
area of operations.

With this letter please accept 
my good wishes for a long and happy life in your 
command, and if we are needed again, may it be that 
the writer can serve with you.
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Yours faithfully,

Mayor r^R.O.
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